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June 21, 2021 
 
Dear MNSD Staff and Families, 
 
I am extremely pleased to introduce Mr. Jonathan Regino as the newly hired Supervisor of Teaching & 
Learning for Mathematics.    
 
Mr. Regino was selected from a number of highly qualified candidates. He is an energetic and dynamic 
educator with a background of practical experiences in education.  Presently, he is the Teaching & 
Learning Specialist at Delaware County Intermediate Unit (DCIU).  He earned his Masters of Science in 
Online Teaching from Wilkes University and recently achieved a Certificate of Leadership as a School 
Principal.  
 
As an experienced, hands-on educator for the past fifteen years, Mr. Regino began his educational 
career in 2006 as a Middle School Math and Science Teacher in the Twin Valley School District.  As a 
Teaching & Learning Specialist at DCIU, he has served the county school systems by providing 
professional development, curriculum writing and audits, coaching in the Pennsylvania State Initiatives 
of Math, Multi-Tiered System of Supports (MTSS), Assistive Technology, and STEM.  
 
During his tenure as a Teaching & Learning Specialist at the DCIU, he has spent the past year working 
with our High School Administrative team and guidance counselors on the STEM initiatives.  He has 
provided a deep understanding for the vision and mission for the district’s STEM Academy.  Mr. Regino 
is very experienced in designing systems to ensure selection and adoption of highly appropriate 
instructional materials for diverse learners.  He has been instrumental in the development of community 
partnerships and networks to develop and maintain instructional opportunities for students and 
educators.   
 
Again, please welcome Mr. Jonathan Regino to the MNSD Community. Mr. Regino will be joining the 
MNSD Leadership Team on July 1. We are confident that he will work very well with our MNSD 
Leadership Team to benefit our students, staff, and community. 
 
Sincerely, 
Tina M. Kane, Ed.D. 
 


